United Nations ﬂ Nations Unies

L

24 Apr 2024

Dear Yanetsis Cartas Alvarez,

This letter is to confirm that your registration has been approved to attend the following event:
2024 United Nations Civil Society Conference

It will take place at the United Nations Office in Nairobi (UNON), Kenya, from 9 to 10 May 2024.

You may wish to present this letter if you need to apply for a visa or the Electronic Travel Authorization (eTA) for Kenya. All
arrangements for travel, including visas/eTAs, accommodation, and transportation, are the responsibility of participants. The United
Nations does not charge fees for participation at the event.

Please note that all registered participants must pick up their conference badge to access the conference complex. Collection of
Conference badges for registered participants will begin on Monday, 6 May 2024 at 08:00, and continue until 13:00 EAT on Friday,
10 May 2024, at the United Nations Pass & ID Office at UNON, Gigiri.

Please consult the Participant's Handbook for more logistical information to help you prepare for your trip to Nairobi.

If you have any questions, please visit the conference website. You may also contact us at ngls@un.org and 2024uncsc@un.org.

Yours sincerely,

Secretariat, United Nations

Represented organization: Naturpaz

Registrant: Yanetsis Cartas Alvarez


https://www.un.org/sites/un2.un.org/files/2024_uncsc_participants_handbook.pdf
https://www.un.org/civilsociety/2024uncsc
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